From: Lorie Kiehn [mailto:lkiehn@murdockbank.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2009 12:25 PM

To: Comments

Subject: FW: FDIC 20 CENT SPECIAL ASSESSMENT

To Whom It May Concern:

The bank for which | work is a small independent community bank-one of few left in existence. By
imposing this 20 Cent Special Assessment on ALL BANKS, we are not serving our community in the
least. Those that dug themselves in this predicament should go to those that can best help them-not
penalize those of us that are firm in our beliefs of not directing ourselves or others to these kind of
practices. We-a small bank-can least afford this in these times.

Thank you.

Lorie Kiehn

Cashier

First State Bank of Murdock



